City of Harbor Beach

766 State Street Harbor Beach, Michigan 48441



Telephone: 989-479-3363 Facsimile: 989-479-3343

MEMORANDUM

TO:

City of Harbor Beach Utility Billing Customers

FROM:

Leslie A. Woycehoski, Clerk

DATE:

April 10, 2019

RE:

Residential Water Meter Replacement Program and

Utility Billing Rate Changes

The City Council of the City of Harbor Beach has approved a program to upgrade residential water meters in the City. The purpose of the upgrade is to stay current with technological changes in equipment and programming and to keep our water system as efficient as possible. Installations will be completed by the City's Department of Public Works Personnel and will begin late summer or early fall of 2019. DPW Personnel will be going door to door replacing meters and will be making appointments for those residents that cannot be contacted during normal business hours. The City of Harbor Beach thanks you in advance for your cooperation with this project. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Mike Jurgess at (989) 550-6363 or email him at dpw@harborbeach.com.

The Council of the City of Harbor Beach previously approved an increase in the City's base water ready-to-serve charge from \$25.00 to \$29.00. The increase is effective as of April 1, 2019. If you have any questions regarding the changes, please do not hesitate to contact City Hall.